
 

Season’s Greetings to all our BHS families! December is always an exciting time for our school 

community. We have many holiday events and activities happening in our school. Check out our 

school calendar for more information on spirit days and special events.  

Families are invited to attend our Scholastic Book Fair on December 7th from 1:30 pm – 6:30 pm and 

December 8th from 9:00 am – 11:00 am. 

This month we are exploring Christmas Around the World as we learn about the rich cultures that 

make up our school community. This is a great discussion topic for home too, so be sure to ask your 

child what they are learning about!  

Tune into Dear Santa on Charlotte FM this month, as some of our students will be reading letters to 

Santa on air! Our school is also participating in the community Reverse Christmas Parade on 

December 2nd. Be sure to take a drive through Eastern Charlotte to enjoy the lights and vote for your 

favourite parade participant.  

Our Christmas Concert is on December 20th at 10:00 am. Admission is free, and the entertainment is 

first rate! You’ll have an opportunity to bid on some fun gift baskets while you’re here. 

Our Home and School is sponsoring a Turkey Dinner for all students on December 21st! We are very 

blessed to have such a generous and hardworking team at BHS. (If your child has dietary restrictions, 

please call Rebecca at 506-754-2702). 

Thank you for being allergy aware and for following our nutrition policy by not sending holiday treats 

to your child’s classroom before checking with your child’s teacher. 

We wish you a bright and peaceful December and hope that you experience all the joys of the season. 

Cheers, 

Tammy Surette 

Principal 
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Thank you for having after school travel plans made early in the day. Please notify us of 

changes to after school travel plans by 12:30 pm. 

Report cards will be issued on December 4th and parent-teacher meetings are scheduled for the 

evening of December 7th and the morning of December 8th. Parent-teacher meetings are by 

appointment only, so please contact your child’s teacher to arrange a time to meet. 

Please look in our LOST & FOUND while you’re here! 

 

 

Follow us on Facebook and Twitter for good news updates.  

(Please do not use social media to contact us. Contact us via email or telephone.) 

 

Thank you for arriving no 

later than 8 o’clock for 

school. 

Arriving on time makes for a 

great start to the day! 

 

Remember, we use School Messenger to share important information, so please check 
your email regularly. 

 

It’s tissue season! Please 

consider sending a box of 

tissues to your child’s class. 

Winter is on the horizon which means 

colder days are ahead. Thank you for 

dressing your child/children in warm 

winter clothing, so they can enjoy 

outside play throughout the winter 

season.              

 

 

 



 

 


